TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Roma, 18" December 2017

This is to certify that Dr. Miguel Duro Moreno, an accredited associate professor at the
Universidad Auténoma de Madrid's Translation & Interpreting degree, has spent 15
calendar days (from 4% to 18t December 2017) as a visiting scholar at the Tor Vergata's
Dipartimento di studi letterari, filosofici e di storia dell'arte (ALEF), after having been
awarded one of the two coveted Bando Scholarships reserved for scholars attached to the
YERUN university network in 2017.

Dr. Duro Moreno has undertaken several activities during the time he has spent with us. To
wit —

I. Teaching. He has taught one course entitled Hacia el papel cero: hemramientas
informdticas gratuitas de ayuda al fraductor (9 hours) to our 2nd and 3 year students
of the Lingue per la societa dellinformazione (LINFO) BA degree. Additionally, he has
taught another course entitled De lo analdgico a lo digital: programas informdaticos
gratuitos de ayuda al fraductor profesional {3 hours) to our 15t year LINFO students
and to the Laboratorio di Filologia Digitale (LIRFI) students.

. Research and Networking. He has held a number of meetings with several
colleagues from our department concerning (a) future research projects; (b) the
proposal for setting up a double degree between Tor Vergata’s LINFO students and
Universidad Autdbnoma de Madrid's Translation and Interpreting students; and (c) the
possibility for some Tor Vergata's LINFO students to apply for internships in some
Spanish franslation companies (14 hours).

It has been a pleasure to enjoy Dr. Duro Moreno' company for a fortnight. We, at our
department, have developed a great partnership with him, since his dedication to our
students and ourresearch lines has been evident from the very beginning. We are especially
appreciative of his attention to detail and his creative approach to bringing the digital
world of free and open software CAT tools to us. We hope we can have him back soon
again.

For further information concerning Dr. Duro Moreno's time with us, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Prof. Emore Paoli
Head of the Dipartimento di Studi Lettera
University of Rome Tor Vergata

dell’ Arte




